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April 7, 2015

 

Dear Ms. Perls,

We appreciate the opportunity to respond to your letter of March 20, 2015, regarding genetically engineered apples in Wendy’s
 supply chain.

Wendy’s is committed to quality, fresh and safe food and we work hard every day to deliver great products to our customers.

At this time, the varieties of apples we use in the U.S. are all non-GMO and we have no plans to change our sourcing to the new
 varietal about which you raise concerns.

Thank you for your interest in Wendy’s.

 

Sincerely,

Mary Schell

SVP, External & Government Relations

The Wendy’s Company

 

 

Notice: This e-mail message and its attachments are the property of The Wendy's Company or
 one of its subsidiaries and may contain confidential or legally privileged information intended
 solely for the use of the addressee(s). If you are not an intended recipient, then any use,
 copying or distribution of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you received
 this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this message entirely from your
 system.
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